
 
 
 
 

 
Should the EU’s Right to be Forgotten Ruling be Extended to the US? 

 
EU privacy regulators want the right to be forgotten – the delisting of information on the 
internet – to go global. Join the New York Intellectual Property Law Association (@NYIPLA) 
Internet & Privacy Committee Co-Chairs Kevin Moss and Karen Bromberg in conjunction with 
Bloomberg BNA on a panel of privacy professionals on Thursday, April 23rd at 1:00 PM EST, 
for a Twitter discussion surrounding the issues stemming from the EU’s Right to be Forgotten 
ruling and whether this ruling could extend to US search engines.  
 

Follow the discussion via Twitter, using the hashtags #NYIPLA and/or #R2BF 
 

Moderator: Omer Tene 
 

Omer is Vice President of Research and Education at the International 
Association of Privacy Professionals. He is an Affiliate Scholar at the 
Stanford Center for Internet and Society and a Senior Fellow at the 
Future of Privacy Forum. 
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Senior Legal Editor, Bloomberg 
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Doctoral Researcher at the 
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Karen H Bromberg, Partner  
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Technology Group,  
Cohen & Gresser LLP 
 
@KarenHBromberg 

Kevin M. Moss, Counsel 
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